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Workshop on “Research and Methodology”

Registrations are invited from students through
their departments, who are potential candidates for
research, at the undergraduate level, to participate
in the workshop on “Research and Methodology”
on 19 and 20 January 2016 from 02:30 to 04:30
p.m. in the College Conference Hall.

Every department may send 2 to 4 candidates.
Kindly let us have the names with depaftments
mentioned, by 16 January 2016 in order to

organize the workshop.
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